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I have lived in Wallacia for 45 years and on many occasions have experienced the
 Wallacia village...including the golf course.... completely surrounded and isolated by
 flood waters. If this proposal where to go ahead in times of floods toxins from the
 proposed cemetary would seep into flooded areas around the village and then Jerry's creek
 and the Nepean river.Locals have used the river for many years for recreational pursuits.
 If this proposal were to go ahead the river would be too badly polluted with toxins from
 the proposed cemetary for any recreational activities.
I have seen flood waters in the play ground of the Wallacia public school.Im sure nobody
 would want to see their children play on ground that would be polluted with toxins from
 the proposed cemetary at the Wallacia golf club. I vehemently oppose the proposal to
 build a cemetary on Wallacia golf club site...in the middle of our picturesque village and
 in a flood zone. Thank you.Jane Tickner  Wallacia. phone 




